
 

 
 
 
 
 
February 6, 2014 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Re:  Fuel Price Adjustment (FPA) Quarterly Adjustment Effective Friday February 7, 2014 
 
On January 20, 2014 Young Brothers sent a letter advising that we would be adjusting our Fuel 
Price Adjustment which at the time of the notice was estimated to be between 7.00% to 7.25%.   

 
Effective Friday February 7, 2014, our Fuel Price Adjustment will decrease from the current 
7.22% to 6.76%.   

 
Young Brothers will be making its next quarterly review of its Fuel Pricing Adjustment in  
May 2014. 
 
Sincerely,  

  
/s/ Matthew J. Humphrey  
Matthew J. Humphrey 
Vice President and General Manager 


